留学生相談室の相談形態についてのお知らせ

NOTIFICATION OF CONSULTATION METHOD CHANGE FOR THE INTERNATIONAL STUDENTS CONSULTING ROOM

留学生の皆様へ Dear international students.

新型コロナウィルス感染症の状況を踏まえて、留学生相談室は7月 1日より遠隔対応を中心に、条件付きで短時間の対面面接を再開し ます。

Due to the COVID-19 situation, International Student Consulting Room decided to maintain the remote consultation sessions and meanwhile resume face-to-face sessions under certain conditions from 7/1.

対面相談を希望される場合は、申込時にその旨を教えてください。 また、ご希望があっても、相談員が対面の必要性を判断した場合の み、短時間の対面セッションを行います。

If you want to have face-to-face sessions, please let us know when you make a reservation. We will only provide short face-to-face sessions when we think it is necessary.

新規相談の申し込みは、開室時間内に029-853-6240(日本語、英語)にお電話いただくか、gc-support@un.tsukuba.ac.jp に氏名、所属、相談内容を送信してください。

If you are a new visitor, you can call 029-853-6240 (in Japanese or English) during our regular working hours, or send an email with your name, affiliation, and cell phone number included.

ご不便をおかけいたしますが、どうぞよろしくお願い申し上げます。 Sorry to cause you the inconvenience, we hope you stay safe and well.

> 留学生相談室 International Students Consulting Room gc-support@un.tsukuba.ac.jp 029-853-6240